
 
 

 

 

      Rotary Club of Highlands Newsletter 

      January 24th, 2023  

Students of the Month 

 
Highlands School Guidance Counselor Nicole Lui introduced the club to the Highlands 

School Students of the Month. Middle Schooler Jaden Hughes and High Schooler Brittany 

Damian Clemente. (Not Pictured: elementary Student Ruby Foley was unable to attend)  

Guest Speaker January 17th  

 
Ryan Bryson introduced the club to Chuck Sutton the executive director for the 
Macon Program for Progress. Mr. Sutton relayed the Their mission, at its’ core, 
is to improve the quality of life for individuals, children, and families. That help can 
come in the form of children’s’ services like NC Pre-K, Head Start and Early Head 
Start, Extended Day Child Care, housing assistance, job training, food subsidies, 
home health and safety, and the list goes on. For you or anyone you may know in 
need of any of these services and more, contact Macon Program for Progress in 
Franklin, NC at 800-563-4022. 

Club Meetings/Events 

Today’s Speaker 

Linda Edwards will tell us about her 

experience as a nurse in the 

Vietnam War 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January Birthdays 

Robin Tindall  1/4 

Jane Jerry  1/12 

Frederick Smith  1/13 

Sherry Holt    1/17 

Jim Ward   1/23 

Chris Wilkes  1/29 

 

January Anniversaries 

Harry McDonald  1/7 

Lenny Baer  1/15 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Four Way Test 

Is it the truth? 

Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better 

friendship? 

Is it beneficial to all concerned? 

 

 

 

 

 

 


